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Hidalgo County intends to submit two applications for infrastructure
funding to the Department of Transportation under the FY 2024 Rebuilding
American Infrastructure with Sustainability and Equity Grant Program (“RAISE").

As part of its Citizen Participation Plan, Hidalgo County will be accepting
public comments and hosting public hearings. Members of the public are strongly
encouraged to participate in this process.

The public comment period will be open from February 2, 2024, until
February 21, 2024.

As background, the Department of Transportation is accepting
applications for grant funding for transportation projects. Hidalgo County is
proposing to submit a grant application for the “Nolana Project” and another grant
application for the “Mile 2 West Project.”

Public Hearings will be held to discuss these projects and grant
applications at the Hidalgo County Precinct 1 Offices located at 1902 Joe
Stephens, Ste. 101, Weslaco, Texas 78596, from 4:30 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. on
February 8, 2024, and from 4:30 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. on February 15, 2024.
Members of the public can attend these public hearings in person, telephonically,
or via zoom.

You can call (956) 968-8733 to submit comments, to request information
regarding public hearings, or to request additional information regarding these
grant applications.

Your comments and input will serve to shape and strengthen Hidalgo
County’s RAISE grant applications.




